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                                              E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
Dates for Your Diary

17th July
Year 5 Collective Worship 

18th July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly (AM)

21st July

School Closes for Summer
1st Sep 

School Opens

24th Oct

School Closes for Half Term

3rd Nov 

School Opens

19th Dec
School Closes for Christmas

5th Jan

School Opens
	Class Organisation for Academic Year 25/25

	Class 
	Teacher
	TA 

	Nursery
	Mrs Watson 

	Miss Fraser

	Reception
	Mrs Brackstone
	Mrs Sawyer

	Y1
	Miss Martin
	

	Y2
	Mrs Bull
	

	Y3
	Mrs Marsden
	

	Y4
	Miss Fender
	

	Y5
	Miss Walker
	

	Y6
	Mrs Wager
	

	

	Teaching Assistants across Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2)
	Miss Lavelle and Miss White 

	Teaching Assistants across Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)
	Mrs Evans
Mrs Robinson and

Mrs Corbett


Bags, Hats and Water Bottles

Bags, hats and water bottles are available to order via ParentPay ready for coming back to school in September. Can I please remind you that pupils should not have backpacks, satchel type or branded bags for school as we do not have the space to house them.  The bags which we have on sale are a suitable size which can easily be accommodated in the classroom or cloakrooms.  Please do not waste your money buying unsuitable bags as pupils will be asked not to use them for school.  Please do not buy pencil cases, pens etc as we provide all of these in school.

Beamish

Y2 had a lovely visit to Beamish Museum on Monday, last week. The children visited the Victorian school for a lesson on maths, handwriting, poetry and art; however the teacher was a lot stricter than ours at Holy Trinity! They had the opportunity to experience what school would have been like over 100 years ago! This is something they have been working on as part of their history topic.  In the afternoon they took part in an activity called 'Pop to the Shops, where they helped a lady with her shopping list. They took a basket, shopping list and old coins and headed to the shops. They had great fun exploring the different shops and managed to make lots of comparisons with objects and money. They were wonderful Holy Trinity representatives, asking lots of interesting questions and using their manners at all times.  A credit to our school!

Onisere and the Ballet Queen book session

On Tuesday day last week Key Stage 1 took a stroll over to Seaton Library to take part in a book session with a twist! They listened to the interesting re-telling of a story about a girl called Onisere who wants to be a ballet dancer but there’s just one problem: she’s black and she’s never seen any other ballet dancers who look like her. A ballet queen, Simbira, takes Onisere, and her little brother Tayo, on a fantastical journey through the history of black British ballet. We enjoyed the fun filled session of dance and storytelling.  KS1 were able to showcase their own dance moves and found out lots about black dancers who have blazed a trail through British ballet! The children were well-behaved and respectful throughout, with volunteers also commenting on this.

Year 2 visit to Hartlepool FE College

Year 2 visited Hartlepool FE College on Wednesday afternoon to complete their art unit this term, Craft and Design: 'Map it out!'  Mrs Frater (An Art teacher from the College) led the session and helped the children create their own maps of their local area, using these to create their own pieces of abstract art. The children listened carefully throughout and created some detailed, thoughtful pieces. We would like to send huge thanks to the College for inviting us, we had a lovely afternoon.

Year 6 Performance

Our Year 6 pupils held three fantastic performances of ‘Darwin Rocks’ in school last week.  They performed to the whole school on Wednesday and to their parents/carers after school the same day and again on Thursday.  We would like to say a huge well done to all the children as they have worked extremely hard to learn their lines and songs for the performances. Thank you for the amazing support of all the parents/carers who came to watch and help with the props and costumes. A big thank you also to staff, especially Mrs Wager and Mrs Gibson for all their hard work in bringing it altogether.

Holy Trinity Live 2025
Thank you for joining us to celebrate our first ever Holy Trinity Live Music Event led by our children and Apollo Arts. Our 'Music Through the Decades' event was a great success and enjoyed by all. The children sang amazingly, and it was great to host an event that included all children and families. Thank you for your support with the event and positive feedback. The staff and children worked hard to put it together but have had lots of fun learning the songs over the last half term. Thank you also to our Year 6 staff and children for organising the stalls for our Summer Fair. We are already looking forward to welcoming you to school again for our event next year!

Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








